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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

THE SUPERINTENDENCY OF BANKS 
 
 

ANNOUNCES: 
 
 

Pursuant to the provisions of Article 46 of the Labor Code of the Republic of Panama and 
Executive Decree 259 dated 12 November 2014, the compulsory holiday of Friday, November 
28, 2014 will be transferred to Monday, December 1, 2014. Consequently, the offices of the 
Superintendency will be closed on Monday, December 1, 2014. 
 
Therefore, all procedural and administrative deadlines will be extended.  
 
Banks will provide customer service according to the schedule each bank adopts.  

 
 

Panama, November 26, 2014. 
 

 THE SUPERINTENDENT OF BANKS, 
 
 

(Original signed) 
Alberto Diamond R. 

 
 

 


